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Central Bank Directors hold 

Board Meeting in Tobago 
 

  

On July 28, 2023 the Directors of the Central Bank of 

Trinidad and Tobago held their Board meeting in Tobago. 

Directors took the opportunity to make a courtesy visit to 

The Honourable Farley Augustine, Chief Secretary and 

Secretary for Finance, Trade and the Economy in the 

Tobago House of Assembly, and other representatives of 

the Assembly.  

 

Among items discussed was the revitalisation of the 

services of the Office of the Financial Services 

Ombudsman (OFSO) in Tobago. The OFSO is set to 

operate from the Victor E. Bruce Financial Complex in 

Scarborough in September 2023. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
Central Bank Governor Alvin Hilaire (left) presents Chief 
Secretary, The Honourable Farley Augustine, with a token. 

 

 

 

Central Bank Governor Alvin Hilaire and Chief Secretary, The 

Honourable Farley Augustine (centre) along with representatives 

of the Tobago House of Assembly and the Central Bank of 

Trinidad and Tobago. 
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